
What’s happening at  

Nursery School !  

Monday 23rd May to Friday 27th May 2016 

Last week Duncan and Ian, the Police Community Support Officers,  came into Nursery 

School again and this time they delivered some sessions about “Stranger Danger” to some 

of the children. They will come back in a few weeks time to talk to the other children. The 

children responded well to the sessions about stranger danger- Ian and Duncan talked to 

them about what to do if they are approached by a stranger. The children were encouraged  

to raise the alarm by saying ‘NO’ ’to draw attention. Ian and Duncan said that they should 

not be scared to do this and that they should be told that it is the right thing to do.                                               

When talking to your children be careful not to scare them too much but start with “there 

are bad people so it’s very important you never…”  

All children should ask for help from other adults. Teach them to look out for people in    

uniforms such as police officers, or teachers and traffic wardens if they’re at the school 

gates.  You can teach your child this basic slogan, ‘DON’T GO, SAY NO’.  

 

Next half term will be very busy with lots of opportunities for you to get involved with your 

child’s  learning at Nursery school. 

Wednesday 15th June at 10.45am and  Friday 17th June at 1.45pm - Fathers’ Day Concerts   

Monday 27th June to Friday 1st July   - Sports Activity week   

Monday 11th July to Friday 15th July  - Parent Consultations for children leaving us in July. 

 

There will also be a family trip day during July - details to follow.  

Reminder! 

Wednesday 25th May Nursery school will be closed for induction sessions 

for new children starting with us in September 2016 

Nursery school will be closed for half term from  

Monday 30th May to Friday 3rd June.  

Thursday 23rd June- Nursery school is being used as a polling station for 

the EU referendum and will be closed to children that day. 



Fruit and vegetables for the café                              

Please can children in Squirrels and Owls 

bring in a few pieces of fruit or vegetables (such as carrots, cucumber or 

small tomatoes) this week?   

The week after half term  will be the turn of  

Caterpillars 

School Telephone Number to report lateness or absences:- 0121 675 3408 

Visit our website at www.featherstonenurseryschool.org.uk 

 

Please ensure your child wears clothes 

and footwear for Nursery school that 

enable them to be physically active    

inside and outside in Nursery school. 

They need to wear shoes or trainers 

that protect their feet and are safe 

for robust physical activity.  

No flip flops or sandals please! 

 

September 2016 

Children who are returning to     

Nursery school in September 2016 

will be receiving a letter giving       

details about the times and dates 

that they should attend in  

September.   

Look out for this soon! 

NORI! 

 

On June 6th and Friday June 10th the Playhouse theatre 

production of Nori is coming to Nursery school.  

This bilingual, multi-sensory drama takes the children on a trip to Bonnie Cove 

to meet Pearl, an old fisherwoman. The children explore the seaside and help 

Pearl to dig for treasure. She tells them of the mysterious music she has 

heard and about a strange creature she has seen in the sea. The children soon 

discover it is not a creature but Nori, an  orphan from a far away land. Once 

Nori has come ashore the children help Pearl to overcome her fears,          

communicate with their new friend and find ways for them to share Bonnie 

Cove and live together.  

Please help us to cover the cost of this great learning opportunity by giving us 

a small contribution of £3.00.  


